
Hello everybody, 

I hope you’re all keeping well and safe and have had a lovely 

half term.  I wonder what you have been doing to keep busy? 

I’ve been on lots of walks and saw that the Mammy swan finally 

had some of her babies, they are called cygnets! 

 

 

 

 

I also found a very interesting place not far from where I live.   

I wonder if you can name some of the dinosaurs these skeletons 

belong to? 

 

 

 

Looking forward to being back at school when it’s safe, as I’m 

missing you all.  

Stay safe, from Miss Curtis and Mrs Brighton  

 

 

 


